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3rd October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians 

 

We value our parents’ views and the partnership that exists between school and 

home.  Good practise suggests that parents have an input into School Policies.  

Our Pastoral Care and Positive Behaviour Policies are now available on the school 

website.  I would ask parents to view these policies and if you have any views or 

would like to make a contribution please comment in the box below. 

 

We are also in the process of setting up a ‘Parents Forum’ to contribute to 

school life.  This would involve coming into school once a term to view new 

policies, review new resources, complete questionnaires and give your valuable 

contribution. If you would be interested in joining this group, please tick the 

box below.   

 

All forms are asked to be returned before Monday 8th October.  

Yours sincerely   

 

F Martin  

(Acting Principal) 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Parents Forum  
 

      I would be interested in joining the Parents Forum 
 

Signed __________________________________  Parent   
 

 

 

Comments on School Policies 


